
 

SARK MEDICAL COMMITTEE 

It is with great pleasure we would like you all to know The 

Sark Medical Committee will be appointing Dr John 

Stevenson as the Sark Medical Officer of Health and General 

Practitioner for Sark, starting August 1st 2012 

 

Dr Stevenson and his wife are looking forward to living here 

and joining in with our community. We feel secure and 

content that Dr Stevenson fulfils all we want for Sark in the 

Medical Centre and look forward to introducing them both 

at a later date. 

 

Diane Baker on behalf of the Medical Committee 

 

 


